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4th July 2019 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

On Thursday 18th July we are having our Summer Holiday themed annual leavers’ disco (6.00 till 7.30) for the 

whole school. 
 

If the weather is good then we will be outside and we will be playing games, so please make sure your children 

come dressed in appropriate footwear. Entrance will be via the School Lane gate. If the weather is poor the 

disco is being held in the Upper Years’ Hall - please use the main door.  
 

The price of the disco will be £4.00 and the money must be brought into school before Friday 12th July. The 

price of the ticket includes: 

 Entrance to disco & DJ  

 Fish bites/chicken nuggets/sausage and chips  

 Unlimited squash/water & fruit  
 

No extra money will be needed.  
 

All children must be collected by an adult at the end of the disco (7.30pm) from the school lane exit. 
 

If your child would like to attend, please can you fill in the slip below and return to school in a sealed envelope 

enclosing the money by Friday 12th July 2018. Please note; no requests for tickets will be taken after this 

date.  
 

No tickets will be issued as children will be marked off on a register on entry into the school.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

St Margaret’s at Hasbury PTFA  

 

Summer Holiday themed Leavers Disco Thursday  18th July 2018 

 

Name………………………………………………………… Class…………………………. 

 

My child will be having with their chips: 

 

Please tick choice:  Fish Bites              Chicken Nuggets                Sausage  

 

Enclosed is £  

 

Signed: ____________________________ Date: ___________________ 

 

Please note all children must be collected by an adult at the end of the disco (7.30pm) 
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